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Dear Reader,

At the end of the fifth year since we launched this journal, we 
would like to share with you our main ideas about how we 
intend to move on in the future. First of all we would like to 
dedicate ourselves to the quality of the published articles so 
the journal is cited in the relevant bases, whereby we would 
also have confirmation of quality. In doing so, we will retain 
our original idea of orientation towards the region of Central 
and South-East Europe, in that in each issue at least half the 
articles we publish will be from authors from that region. 
This does not mean at all that we are closed to work from the 
global environment, on the contrary, we will have sufficient 
room for good quality articles from the rest of the world, as 
we have done so far.  

We remain focused on the field of organization, technology, 
management, law and economics in construction. We would 
be particularly pleased to publish the results of research, 
best practice, case studies, ideas for solutions for complex 
problems, proposals of innovations and the results of experi-
ence on important projects. 

In the past year we have published a few articles commis-
sioned from very well-known and internationally renowned 
authors, whom we would like to thank in particular for their 
support for our journal (Edmundas Kazimieras Zavadskas & 
Tatjana Vilutienė). In future we would like to continue this 
practice, so that in each issue we publish one commissioned 
article by a well-known author, on a topic of his/her choice, 
naturally within the area covered by the journal. 

Using a similar approach, we have decided to publish in 
each issue an article from the work of young researchers or 
practitioners, who have not yet been affirmed, but who have 
dealt with important or interesting topics as part of their 
research or practice. 

Two years ago we decided to launch a special issue each 
year with a guest editor. We thank them (George Hagan, Milen 
Baltov and Naomi Brookes & John-Paris Pantouvakis) for their 
major contribution to the development and confirmation of this 
idea, and we will continue this practice in future. 

It is a great pleasure to present in this issue of the journal 
8 very interesting articles, of which 4 are from the region, 
and the rest are from India, China, Nigeria and Saudi Arabia. 

We invite you to publish your work in our journal and share 
with researchers and the professional public your valuable 
insights stemming from research or practical work. 

Yours Sincerely,
Prof. dr. Mladen Radujković
December, 2013
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